
I Wonder…… 
 

We are created with an innate capacity and huge 
capability for awe and wonder – to see and know the 
presence of God everywhere and to delight in it! 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Here’s a fantastic opportunity to wonder - catching sight of the 
International Space Station as it travels across space. 
The International Space Station is the third brightest object in the 
sky and easy to spot if you know when to look up. 
Visible to the naked eye, it looks like a fast-moving plane only 
much higher and traveling thousands of miles an hour faster! 
 
It’s amazing! 
Check out the NASA website to see what time of day the 
International Space Station will be passing by.  
Just enter your postcode on the map search. 
 
https://spotthestation.nasa.gov 
 
The next opportunity to see it will be on Saturday evening 4th April, 
2020 at 8.50pm. You can’t miss it! 
 
If you want to take this further there are people travelling on the 
International Space Station as it passes by! You can find out all 
about them on the International Space Station website along with 
other amazing facts and photos. 
 
 


